Medina Mustang Band Boosters
October 7, 2024
The meeting was called to order at 7:07 pm.

The minutes of the September meeting were read and reviewed by the attending
Boosters. A motion to accept the September minutes was made by Debbie Tompkins
and seconded by Mike Dreyfus. The motion was carried.

Treasurer’s Report- Diana Baker

Beginning balance as of August 31, 2024 was $46, 171.30.

Expenses for the month of September were $28,042.69.

Ending balance as of September 30, 2024, was $61,174.83.

A motion to accept the September treasurer’s report was made by Heather
Jackson and seconded by Debbie Tompkins. The motion was carried.

Director’s Report- Mr. Jaeger

e Thank you to everyone who helped with the home show. It was a great success
The band is growing every week. Regardless of the scores or placement they
are improving every week.

e The student staff has really stepped up with the younger members. That is
particularly important and is appreciated.

e Please continue to check Remind for locations of rehearsals. The parking lot is
paved and we are now just waiting for approval to return there for rehearsal.

e The proposal for the Spring Trip went to the board today for approval. We will
announce the location later this week. The trip will be May 22nd-May25th.

e Upcoming events:

m 10/12- Victor

10/19- Orchard Park

10/23- Senior night

10/26- Rehearsal, pizza party and watch videos

10/27- Dome- we compete first in our class

11/2- Pizza sale

11/8- Veteran’s Dinner

Transportation-Nick Hartman

e Thank you for all the assistance at the shows.



Uniforms-Jen Lenhart and Misty Reese
e Pants must be washed. If there are any questions, please contact one of us.
Chaperone Chairperson- Mindy Kenward

e Thank you for all the help. We haven’t had any big issues, which has been great!
e You will be contacted if you are selected to chaperone for Dome.

Publicity Chairs-Kathy Dreyfus and Janene Farley

e Additional programs are available.
e Pizza sale flyers are available if you would like to take some to hang up.

Student Accounts- Becky Rinker
e Nothing currently.
Script-Jen Lenhardt
e Nothing currently.
President’s Report- Crystal Elliott

e We have lots of positive feedback from the home show. Considering the weather
and the capital project we did well. We have made notes of changes needed for
next year. We had a profit of around $12,000.

e \We have numerous sign-ups for upcoming events:

Corsage making

m Lunch for staff for 10/26

m Serve pizza, clean up and decorate for dome breakfast on 10/26

m Dome breakfast on 10/27

In addition, Debbie Tompkins discussed Senior week as well as Dome Breakfast.
Anyone with questions or concerns should reach out to Debbie.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:03 pm. Motion made by Bethany Zeiner and seconded
by Heather Jackson. Motion was carried.

25 boosters were present.

Next meeting is November 4, 2024.



